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Policies: 
Prospective/Former members 

shall be  

required  to pay membership 

dues after 

attending  two club functions.  

  

CMNC general meetings will be 

cancelled  if D-12 schools have a 

delay 

or  cancellation. 

. 

                                                                                              December  2020 

 
 
 
Presidents’ Letter 

Dear Lovely Ladies,  
“A basic law: the more you practice the art of thankfulness, the more you have to be 
thankful for.” ~ Norman Vincent Peale 
 
Can you believe that Thanksgiving Day is almost here and we are about to kick off the 
holiday season?  Even though our day to day lives may seem so different now, we hope 
that you will all be able to celebrate the holiday season and have good cheer.   
 
Unfortunately, due to updated Colorado Covid restrictions, we must cancel the 
December Christmas Luncheon.  We are disappointed at this newest development, but 
trust that it is the right thing to do to keep everyone healthy and safe.  We would like to 
reschedule this celebration in January, but will have to see how it plays out. 
   
We miss you all and look forward to seeing you again next year.  Happy Holidays! 

 

 

Because We Care 

Chair: Lynda DeAngelis 576-5070 
            
“Too often we underestimate the power of a touch, a smile, a kind word, a listening 
ear, an honest compliment or the SMALLEST ACT OF CARING, all which have the 
potential to turn a life around.”    Leo  Buscaglia 
 
Ladies, please remember to contact me when you know or hear about one of our 
members experiencing a health problem, surgery, hospitalization,death in the family or 
any other life changing situation.  I will then send out the appropriate card on behalf of all 
of our members.  In some cases, I will follow up with a phone call to see how things are 
going and if any help is needed. 
Thank you for your support….It is because of all of you and many previous members that 
we are such a kind and caring group to include this committee in our organization! 
 
 

Adopt a Family   

Chairs:  Lynda DeAngelis 576 – 5070   Valerie  Smith  213 - 8685 

 

Many thanks to all who participated in Adopt a Family this year.  We missed the 
shopping, wrapping, and watching the presents pile up, but we were able to bring joy to 
families in need.  Thank you for your generosity.  Lynda and Valerie 

Free Meetings 2nd 
Wednesday of Month, 
9:30AM, Broadmoor 
Community Church, 
315 Lake Avenue 
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Decorating Divas – December 5
th

, Saturday (normally Tuesday) 

                                 10:30 – 1:30 pm or 1:30- 5pm 

Place: Woodland Park, Tweeds Annual Holiday Home Tour 

Chairs:  Nancy Price Weddle 332-2644          MaryBeth  Shively  527 – 0612 
 
Divas will be going to the Annual Holiday Home Tour in Woodland Park sponsored by Tweeds Fine Furnishings.   
Tweeds has the most beautiful, magical Christmas decorations that we can’t wait to see every year.  We will also 
be able to tour 6 unique homes in the area that have also been decorated for the Holiday season.   
 
Because of the current Covid pandemic, they are only making 50% of the tickets available.  They will also be 
following strict rules and social distancing regulations at all locations. We will still be going to lunch at Swiss 
Chalet, but they have very limited seating because of Covid, so please make reservations asap to be able to go. 
We really need to keep supporting our locally owned restaurants to keep them going.  So sad to see all these 
closings! 
Please go to wphht.org to purchase tickets for either Dec. 5th or 6th and get information.  Hope to see you there! 
Nancy and MB 
  
              

Women of Wealth-4
th

 Tuesday, 10:30 to 11:30 AM 

Chair:  Janis Cross  577 - 2501             
We will not be holding the Women of Wealth meeting in December.  We wish you a wonderful Holiday Season and 
look forward to seeing you in the New Year! 
 

 

Books We Read        

 
Literary Ladies-1st Wednesday, 10AM,  
Chairs: Sharon Wallace    579-7529                 Lynda DeAngelis   576-5070   
December 2nd luncheon is canceled.  Due to current state of Covid-19 infections, the Literary Ladies Book Club 
will not meet again until it is safe to do so.             
 
 
Novel Women-1st Wednesday, 10AM 
Chair: Barb Noble  332-1064    
No December Meeting. 
 
  
Reader’s Choice - 3rd Wednesday, 10AM 

Chair: Daria McClung  339-4860   432-889-2134 
No December Meeting.  Happy Holidays to all.            

 
 
All other activities continue to remain on hold until it is safe to meet again. 
 
 
 
 

 

                Merry Christmas & Happy New Year. 

                         Stay Safe and Healthy 


